NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
CHAMPLAIN FIRE DISTRICT

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that, pursuant to Section 181.3(a) of the Town Law of the State of New
York, a public hearing will be held on the Proposed 2025 Fire District Budget on Tuesday,
October 15, 2024 at 6:45 pm at the Champlain Fire District Office, located at 152 Elm Street,
Champlain, New York.

- PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that an opportunity to be heard will be given. A copy of the
proposed budget will be available at the office of the Town Clerk and the Fire District Secretary,
where it may be inspected by any interested person during office hours. A copy of the
Proposed 2025 Budget is also available on the District's website.

T Trembley
Administrative Coordinator
Champlain Fire District
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